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RECEIVFDDear Commission:
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I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
fortifies distinction of their national standards for education and training from federally accredited naturopathic medical
colleges by the Council on Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents
that their Naturopathic Doctor’s title, with the ND. designation, has the competencies of graduate naturopathic medical
education and training in order to practice in PA.

*ssshare your personal story here about the value of naturopathic medicine “

Sincerely,

Kathleen Dugan
117 Shoreline Drive
Downingtown, PA 19335-1512
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